
From: Matthew Bills  

Sent: 29 July 2021 14:16 

To: Timothy Jones <TJ@no5.com> 

Cc: No5 Clerks - Planning <planning@no5.com>; planningpolicy@harborough.gov.uk 

Subject: RE: Guidance and Directions 

 

Dear Tim 

 

Thank you for the guidance and directions which I attach, completed as requested. As I am away 

next week I have given an alternative, generic, email contact in case there is something urgent that 

need to be resolved. I will return to work on 9th August 2021. 

 

I note the questions of Appendix 1. Will you let me know if and when you want me to seek 

clarification to these matters? 

 

For information, there have been two planning updates made known to me this week in Leire which 

you may want to be made aware of in relation to the examination. These relate to the allocated 

housing site (21/01248/OUT) and a second unallocated housing site (21/01138/FUL) of the 

Neighbourhood Plan as submitted. 

 

21/01248/OUT | Outline application for the erection of 5 dwellings (access to be considered) | Land 

Off Airedale Close Leire Leicestershire 

 

21/01138/FUL | Erection of 5 dwellings with associated parking | Land West Of Leire Lodge Main 

Street Leire Leicestershire 

 

If you require any further information please let me know. I would be grateful if you could copy in 

planningpolicy@harborough.gov.uk  

 

Regards 

 

Matthew 

 

mailto:planningpolicy@harborough.gov.uk

